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TRANSPORT SITUATION IN THE UNITED KINGDOM IN 2006 
 
In replying to the UNECE questionnaire, the UK Department of Transport referred interested 
parties to the Eddington Transport Study, which was published in early December 2006. The 
four volumes and the annexes of the Report can be reached on: 
  
http://www.hm-treasury.gov.uk/independent_reviews/eddington_transport_study/eddington_index.cfm 
 
 
 
 


